
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

IPAC Statement on Terry Curry 
 

 

(INDIANAPOLIS – Sept. 23, 2019) – The Indiana Prosecuting Attorneys Council today released 
the following statement regarding the resignation of Marion County Prosecutor Terry Curry.  

The Indiana Prosecuting Attorneys Council would like to thank Prosecutor Terry Curry for his 
eight plus years of service as the Marion County Prosecutor. We respect his decision to step 
down in order to focus on his health and we look forward to Terry making a full recovery. Our 
thoughts are with Terry and his family as they embark on this journey together. 

Terry was a vital member of IPAC’s Board of Directors and he and other prosecutors in his 
office have been important contributors to a countless number of IPAC conferences and trainings 
over the years. Terry is highly respected among members of the Indiana General Assembly, 
where he spoke frequently on behalf of IPAC and Indiana’s prosecutors. 

“We will certainly miss Terry and his strong voice for prosecutors but we realize he is making 
the right decision for both him and his family,” said IPAC Chair Lisa Swaim. “Indiana is 
fortunate to have several prosecutors who do their best to strengthen public safety, not just in 
their county, but across the state as a whole and Terry was one of those prosecutors.” 
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